
 
 

 

 
 
THANKS to all who baked, plated, sold, purchased (and ate) cookies for the Christkindl 

Stand.  😊 We met so many great people as they entered the parsonage to get warm and 
talked about our small community and the beautiful church. They all left with cookie 
purchases! A special THANK YOU to Jen Harter & Vicki Hackenburg who chaired this event 
and all the youth who spent a Saturday morning baking and our church family who baked at 
home and donated! 
 
Our young adults LOVED the care package boxes they received! THANKS to our church family 
for all the time and effort put into these great boxes! 
Comments: 
…Hope you are staying warm; I just got my college care package in the mail and it’s awesome!! 
…Thank you, thank you, thank you so much for the awesome package…you are the best! I have 
the window clings already hanging and can’t wait to eat another snack later when I’m 
studying! 
…Loved the care package. This has got to be the best one to date. Thanks so much. Love y’all! 
…Just picked mine up! Thank you so much for the goodies and the love! 
…It’s like an early Christmas package 
…Thank you for the care package 
…I’m so excited!!! Cute label and great surprises! Wearing my socks now! 
…Love it!!! 
 



Saturday morning – January 4th @ Carriage Corner – Young Adults Get Together at 

Carriage Corner at 10 AM for Breakfast! Let’s catch up! See you there!  

 

Sunday, January 5th – Dinner and Devo’s led by Em, Sara, Paige & Rachel at Sawyer’s 

home at 6:00 PM 

 

First Homemade Soups+Sandwich+Sweet Sale 

First Evangelical Lutheran Church 

@ 11:45 AM on January 12th 

 
At least 12 different homemade soups available – select 2 and all will be bagged up for you to 
take home and enjoy during the cold winter days! Thanks so much for supporting our youth as 

they prepare to serve this summer at the Youth Works Mission in Lynn, MA &  
Harvey Cedars Bible Conference! 

 

Saturday & SUNDAY, Jan. 18-19 = Annual 

OVERNIGHT RETREAT @ Wesley FOREST!  

We know many of you work and/or have sports so please come out in between! Fun-Food-
Fellowship and weather permitting…lots of outdoor activities! Bring friends! More info will be 
texted to you!  
 

Youth planning to go to Harvey Cedars July 13-17 must give Kim a $50 
non-refundable security deposit by January 15th! You have opportunities 
to earn the remaining monies through fundraisers! Deposits must be 
made to ensure you have a spot! Super important!  
Looking Ahead: 

…February 2nd – We’ve rented the Blue Moose bowling hour from 6-8 

Bowling & Pizza & Devos by Megan & Elli 

…February 9th – Soups + Sandwich + Sweet 

…February 16th – Dinner & Devos @ Sawyer’s 

…March 8th – Soups + Sandwich + Sweet 

…March Wall Challenge in Milton 

…March 28th – Winterjam @ Bryce Jordan Center 
Questions? Contact Kim Sawyer @ 570-713-4577  


